

Thursday, March 15th, 2018

As the parent(s)/guardian(s) of	, I/we were
unable to attend the Spring Sport Mandatory Parent/Guardian Athlet meeting on Monday, March 5 <sup>th</sup> , 2018. We watched the 2018 US Spri	•
Meeting off Moriday, March 3, 2016. We watched the 2016 03 Spill Meeting slideshow and Playing Time video, read the coach's team has The Prairie School website and read the information in the letter that	andout located on
form. We understand that we need to review the school and WIAA A son/daughter/legal ward and all other materials related to participate understand the commitment requirement to participate in high school	thletic Code with ou
O see see	
Signature Date	

Please return this form to Mrs. Panthofer, Athletic Administrative Assistant, by email, fax or paper copy.

- Email: dpanthofer@prairieschool.com
- Fax: 262-752-2601
- Mrs. Panthofer's office is located in the Johnson Athletic Center (JAC) down the hall from Jason Atanasoff, Athletic Director.

Due: Tuesday, March 20th, 2018

